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The OHA sounds like the name of an organization that knows what it's doing. Nothing 

can be further from the truth. This is a committee of bureaucrats that have no idea 

about science, health nor any authority over medical boards. The OHA still mandates 

masking in clinical settings, citing math as their evidence. The have mistakenly called 

it science when it's just estimates, statistics and pure speculation. No science 

whatsoever is listed in their justification for calling on the masking of people and 

clinical offices meant to help people. An organization like that cannot be in charge of 

established medical boards. They have no medical doctors on their board. 

 

The website lists their reason for existence as guaranteeing the best insurance prices 

for Oregonians. All i have listed above has nothing to do with bargaining and all to do 

with power grabs. The can't differentiate math from science, there is no reason to 

give them any more power especially after overstepping their promised duties to the 

people. 


